
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

ISS/WEBCIR/009/22-23 

02 April 2022 

 

Please note that parents who wish to get books from the school should come to school at the  

below mentioned date and time according to their child’s class roll no. to collect the required 

books. Please bring the exact amount to pay in cash while coming to collect the books. 

Date & Venue Class Roll no. Time Cost 

Sunday  
03.04.2022 
 
Block – D 
Gate No. 2 
Book Store 

 
VII- A 

01 to 20 4:00 pm – 4:45 pm  

 

APPROXIMATE  

RO. 22.000  

FOR ARABIC / SANSKRIT 
/ MALAYALAM 

GROUP 

 

21 to 38 4:45 pm – 5:30 pm 

 
VII- B 

01 to 20 5:30 pm – 6:15 pm 

21 to 35 6:15 pm – 6:45 pm 

Sunday  
03.04.2022 
 
Block – D 
Gate No. 2 
Admission Counter  

VII -C 

01 to 20 4:00 pm – 4:45 pm 

21 to 34 4:45 pm – 5:30 pm 

VII- D 
01 to 20 5:30 pm – 6:15 pm 

21 to 33 6:15 pm – 6:45 pm 

Sunday  
03.04.2022 
Block – A 
Gate No. 8 

First Aid Room 

VII-E 

01 to 20 4:00 pm – 4:45 pm 

21 to 36 4:45 pm – 5:30 pm 

VII-F 
01 to 20 5:30 pm – 6:15 pm 

21 to 35 6:15 pm – 6:45 pm 

 

Guidelines for parents regarding book distribution: 
 

• Please come to the school as per your time slot. Gathering outside the school is not permitted. 

• Entry for collection of books is from above mentioned block and Gate No as per the roll 

number and time slot   allotted in the schedule. This should be strictly followed. 

• Wear mask and follow all the social distancing norms as stipulated by the Government. 

• Only one parent will be allowed for collection of books and notebooks. Multiple set of the same 

class can be collected. 

• Complete set of textbooks will be issued. Dates for sale of loose books will be informed later  

• Please pay cash and bring exact amount as per the price mentioned in the circular. 

• Schedule of books distribution for other classes will be released soon. 

• You are requested not to park vehicles in front of Omani residence. 

• For any queries, please mail to office@indianschoolsohar.com 
 

Warm regards, 

Sanchita Verma 
Principal 
Indian School Sohar 

mailto:office@indianschoolsohar.com

